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I am in favor of discontinuing Zoom comments. The anonymity that the zoom platform allows
is an open invitation for that type of comments. If those same folks had to stand up and face
the 
board and others I think it would have an impact on their comments. Hopefully a more civil
tone and content of what is said. Jim Pacatte




